Warwickshire



Dear All,

I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new manager of Warwickshire Schools Library Service. I have worked with Warwickshire SLS for the past six years and I am



really pleased to continue to work alongside the incredible team here. Many of you will already be aware of Warwickshire Schools Library Service and the support and

subscriptions that we offer to schools across Warwickshire and beyond. We work very hard to support schools to encourage a love of reading and learning for life.

Bespoke subscriptions:

We offer very bespoke subscription packages for schools so that the resources we select and send to you are just right. We also offer a reading for pleasure subscription to get as many of your pupils engaged in reading as possible.

Primary Subscriptions: http://bit.ly/3qnjNdz

Secondary Subscriptions: http://bit.ly/3dfMXYs

Support and Maintenance Days:

Alongside our subscriptions we continue to offer a variety of other services. Our library support and maintenance days are

very popular with schools. These involve members of our highly skilled team coming to your school to give advice on your library space and complete work, such as weeding and auditing.

Book Awards:



We also organise a number of annual Book Awards and Reading Initiatives to promote reading for pleasure.

Our <u>Secondary</u> and <u>Junior Book Awards</u> are particularly popular and like all of our services, have been adapted as much as possible to run throughout the Covid period.

Virtual Network:

Currently, we are also running free monthly virtual network meetings for Primary and Secondary schools. These provide support and advice for staff with library and literacy responsibilities within your school. Do get in touch if you or

your staff would like to join us at these meetings.

You can find out more about us here:

https://sls.warwickshire.gov.uk

We hope that you will continue to support us so we can

continue to support you. Coronavirus restrictions over the past year have left the majority of children learning at home and online. Let's work together to reconnect them with print, paper - and real books - as soon as we can.

Do get in touch to find out how we can help you further:

schoolslibraryservice@warwickshire.gov.uk

With very best wishes,

Hannah Thomson

H. Thoman

SLS Manager

Warwickshire Schools Library Service

